
October 13, 1957

Union Board Meeting No. 6
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by President Phil Broyles.
All members were present.

Committee reports were given. President Broyles announced that reports are due
first meeting of the month and if they are not in, a twerty-five cent fine will
levied. The deadline for this week will be Thursday.

Jessie Tenofsky was appointed to the Campus Community Chest by President Broyle

Leeds Hutchinson announced that the Music Committee applications for the radio
close Monday.

Tom Ringer reported that the card section operated for the first time Saturday
and that the cheerleaders conference is this weekend.

Bob iluemle announced that only the signatures of board members will be valid o
hour books. He also made the motion that the committee evaluation system be ad
Ringer seconded the motion which was then adopted.

garolyn Prickett asked that board members give her the names of their committee
chairmen for the use of her committee.

Jim Fitzpatrick reported that a free dance will be on November 11.

Jane Vance announced that a poster policy has been developed.

Bill Chambers also announced the Fall Carnival winners and told about changes
concerning the Bachelor of the Year contest.

There was no old business.

Fitzpatrick stated that the Mardi Gras is scheduled for Friday, March 5.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Don Cantwell, Secretary

October 20, 1953

Union Board Meeting No. 7
President Phil Broyles called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. All members wer
present.
The minutes of the last meeting were approved.

President Broyles discussed the coming Big Ten Convention which will be held he
Friday and Saturday. He then appointed members to various convention assignmen

Lyman Smith gave the financial report for the month of September.


